
-----Original Message----- 
From: Boog Highberger [mailto:mrboog@att.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 1:10 AM 
To: Aron Cromwell; schummfoods@gmail.com; 'Michael Dever'; hughcarter@sunflower.com; Mike 
Amyx (mikeamyx515@hotmail.com); David L. Corliss; Scott McCullough; Charles Soules 
Subject: Gaslight Village 
 
Dear Mayor, Commissioners, Dave, Scott, & Chuck-- 
 
I read today in the LJW that there is a possibility of Gaslight Village being redeveloped into a large 
student-oriented apartment complex. I think that this raises some serious concerns and an important 
opportunity. 
 
If this area redevelops, PLEASE require a connection from Ousdahl at 31st to Ousdahl or Ridge Ct. at 
27th. It would be a partial step, but a more interconnected street grid between 23rd & 31st would be 
far more helpful in removing local traffic from 23rd Street than would building the SLT. 
 
Whatever you think about trailer parks, they are affordable housing.  
Please do not allow this area to redevelop as a high-rent, low-diversity, gated community like the 
development at the SE corner of 31st and Oudahl. If this area redevelops, please do not allow it to 
be gated, please require a percentage of affordable units, and in general please require other efforts 
to make sure that this area is integrated into the larger community. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Boog Highberger 
424-3262 
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